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Sony videoconferencing will drop out of the EMEA market effective March 31st, 2010.

    

The economy forces some companies to make hard decisions and here's an example...
according to Wainhouse Research, a set of phone calls placed to resellers alerted distributors
(and some of Sony's own employees)– not any official written communication from Sony.

    

The Sony videoconferencing products are expected to be supported for a further seven years.
But no official word from Sony yet and our requests have gone unaswered as of press time.
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http://www.telepresenceoptions.com/2009/12/sony_to_discontinue_videoconfe/

